


economy.

What about the doctors and dentists?  It is already very difficult to get NHS
appointments.  With thousands more residents, it will be impossible to see anyone. 

What about schools?  Are any new schools planned?

I have heard that the volume and complexity of the Local Plan and the related
documents overwhelming.  I believe that 42-day consultation period  would not have
been sufficient for anybody to comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone
with work or caring commitments.

I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its
residents, both present and future.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any
representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Regards

Jan Saunders
 
 




